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Treviso, January 27, 2010 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

De' LONGHI SpA: preliminary 2009 revenues. 
The consolidated revenues of De' Longhi Spa in FY 2009 amount to about € 1,400 
million, declining by about 8.6%.  Some signs of softening of the negative trend 
came from the fourth quarter, which shows revenues of about €468 million 
(about ‐2.8%).  
  

 
 Net revenues of the De' Longhi Group in the FY 2009 amount to 

about € 1,400 million, declining by about 8.6% on the previous year, 
in line with the Group's guidance. 
 
This result was positively affected by a recovery of sales of the 
Household division in the fourth quarter, while the Professional 
division was still suffering from the crisis of the real estate and 
industrial investments businesses, despite a partial recovery of the 
negative trend in the last quarter of the year. 
 
At constant exchange rates, revenues would decline by about 7.8%.  
 

Declaration of the manager responsible for the company's accounts. 
  

The manager responsible for the preparation of the company's 
accounts, Stefano Biella, hereby declares, as per article 154 bis, 
paragraph 2, of the "Testo Unico della Finanza", that all information 
related to the company's accounts contained in this press release are 
fairly representing the accounts and the books of the company. 
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